[image: ]
Friday 11th January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
SATs Meeting – Wednesday 16th January 2019 – 2.30 pm – 3.00 pm

I am sure that you are aware by now that the time for your child to sit their Standard Assessment Tests (SATs) is fast approaching.  These are very important National Tests which children take at the end of their primary school career.  The children have been working hard in all National Curriculum areas throughout their time here at Chilwell Croft and over the coming weeks we will be preparing them further for these tests.

We would like to offer you the opportunity to receive further information about the SATs and to collect CGP revision books that the school have ordered.  We have organised an informal SATs meetings with parents/carers on Wednesday 16th January 2019, 2.30 pm – 3.00 pm, where you are invited to come along to school to give you the chance to ask any questions you may have relating to them.  Your children will be present at the meeting.

I sincerely hope that you are able to make the meeting and would be grateful if you could confirm your attendance by returning the slip below as soon as possible.

We look forward to seeing you on the 16th.

Yours sincerely


Julie Berrow
Headteacher


------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
SATs Meeting – Wednesday 16th January 2019 – 2.30 pm – 3.00 pm

Child’s Name: __________________________________________	Class:  __________

I confirm that I will be attending the SATs meeting on Wednesday 16th January 2019.
______________________________________________________ 
Parent/Carers signature
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